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City of Lake Elmo 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
There is a public meeting sponsored by the People Preserving Lake Elmo on September 11, 
2007 at the Christ Lutheran Church at 11194 36th Street North, Lake Elmo, Minnesota at 7 PM. 
 
This is not a city meeting and no policy direction will be given nor decisions will be made by 
appointed or elected officials who may choose to attend this meeting.  
 
However, It is possible that a quorum of the city council will be in attendance.  


